PLANNING REPORT – 20th December 2023
Planning Applications received:  
23/01966/F

33 Grimston Road, South Wootton.

Proposed single storey rear conservatory and associated alterations.
Recommendation: Support the application
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

23/02127/F
172 Grimston Road, South Wootton.

Ground floor rear extension to dwelling.

Recommendation: Support the application
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

23/02055/F

The Birches House, 65 Castle Rising Road, South Wootton

Proposed new residential dwelling with new vehicular access.

Recommendation: Support the application
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
23/01177/F

Merilyn, 144 Grimston Road, South Wootton

Demolition of No 144 Grimston Road and replacement with 2no Dwellings

23/01727/LDP

51 Ullswater Avenue, South Wootton

Application for Lawful Development Certificate.

BC Response – Application would be lawful.

	
	


The Borough Council has REFUSED Planning Permission for the following Application:
23/01670/F

Country House, 30A Low Road, South Wootton

Detached garage and workshop storage area.
Notification of Planning Appeal:  
The Parish Council has been notified by the Borough Council that the following application has been submitted to the Secretary of State to appeal against the decision to refuse Planning Permission.

22/00536/F

Old Rectory, Hall Lane, South Wootton

Proposed New Dwelling

The Borough Council has advised us of a Temporary Events Notice for:

The Swan Inn, 21 Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 24th December 2023 11.00am

To 25th December 2023 12.00am

Marquee – outside

